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Kia ora,

A new website, sharing information about 
our Central Otago project, is now live.

The website features an overview of the project, explains 
processes and timelines, outlines the milestones to date, 
articulates the rationale, and provides information on 
elements we know are of interest to many people.

It invites people to sign up to receive regular updates and 
read past ones.

The website content will grow as the project progresses 
and we have more information to share.

In the meantime, we hope you find it provides some valuable 
insight and we invite you to share it with others .

You can find the website at: centralotagoairport.co.nz

Kind regards, 
Michael Singleton 
Project Director

centralotagoairport.co.nz



You’ll find our new website 
by clicking on the image to 
the right ...

Please feel free to share this email with others so they 
can sign up for future updates.

Christchurch Airport

30 Durey Rd

Harewood 8053

You can email the team at any time via  
central@christchurchairport.co.nz.

It was great to hear from some of you after the first newsletter.
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